
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Class Active – Assembly in Week 2 Term 3 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
On Tuesday, 29th July, class Active will be participating in the EnviroMentors Incursion from 
9:30am-10:15am. This was the only time available but unfortunately this clashes with our 
assembly for that week. Due to this, Class Active will not be attending the assembly in Week 
2. The Quality Work and Merit Awards will be handed out during the next whole school 
assembly in Week 3. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mr Hunter on 4730 1201. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Beau Hunter           Adam Wynn 
Assistant Principal          Principal 
       


